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May 14, 2012

Dear Reavis High School Families and Staff:

There will be some renovation projects in progress this summer at Reavis
High School that will include the removal of asbestos containing floor tile.

The asbestos abatement contractor is scheduled to begin with preparation
work Tuesday, May 29, 2012 and will continue through Friday, June 8,
2012.

During the asbestos abatement, some areas of the building will be closed.
The sections of the school undergoing asbestos abatement will be clearly
identified and no access will be allowed. Strict work procedures, cleaning
and air quality standards will be followed at all times. All abated areas must
pass air quality testing procedures before those areas are to be reoccupied.

The administration is working closely with our architects and contractors to
create the least disruptive situation possible. The safety of all children
and staff is an equally high priority at Reavis High School as we go through
this renovation. If you have any questions conceming the renovation and
new construction project, please feel free to contact me at school.

Sincerely,

Assstant Superintendent forBusiness and Finance

PROMOTING A STUDENT-CENTERED ENVIRONMENT




